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Spring Break 

Monday, April 01 – Saturday, April 05 

 

Today is “Beeee” day. 

Keep buzzing! 
 
 
 
                              
 

 
 

Spring break: April 01 – April 05 
I could see few smiles on the faces of students and staff as Spring Break edges closer. Dearborn 

Public Schools will be closed from Monday, April 1
st
 till Friday, April 5

th
 and will reopen on 

Monday, April 8
th
. Enjoy your time off.  

Stout Track is back! 
The first day of tryouts for the 2019 Stout Track season (all grades) will take place on MONDAY, APRIL 8

th
, the first day 

back from SPRING BREAK! If you plan to tryout, please read the following requirements: 

1. Students must have a minimum of a 2.0 GPA and maintain that (or above) 

throughout the season.  

2. School behavior (bus, hallway, class, cafeteria, etc.) must be 

appropriate.  Students with poor behavior will not be permitted to join. 

3. Students must have their sports physical completed BEFORE  they can 

participate in the first practice on April 8
th

.  If you haven’t played a sport yet, 

get a physical form from the office ASAP and let a doctor fill it out!  

 THEATER STUDENTS who are interested in joining the track team, must let Coach Hool (boys) or Coach Crechiolo 

(girls) know of their interest, as the play performances don't end until after track season begins. 

Start getting ready now!  Run, run, and run some more!  If you wait until tryouts begin...you'll be gasping for air on the 

bleachers instead of sprinting around the track! 

For any questions, please contact Coach Hool at hoolc@dearbornschools.org or Coach Crechiolo at: 

crechim@dearbornschools.org 

Final Battle of the Books: Friday, March 29 
The final battle for THE BATTLE OF BOOKS will be on Friday March 29th at 1:00 p.m. in the 

Team Meeting Room.  Mrs. Acker is taping the event and she will be posting it on her blog afterward 

if any of your family or friends want to see you compete.  Best of luck!   

Edsel Ford Orientation night: Thursday, March 28 

Edsel Ford will hold its Spring Orientation for students and parents on Thursday, March 

28th from 6:00pm-8:00pm.   

6:00pm-6:30pm Families will gather in the auditorium for a brief welcoming 

6:30pm-8:00pm Families are invited into the cafeteria to see all of the wonderful clubs, 

sports, and academic opportunities that Edsel has to offer.  
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